
 
 

29 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

I hope you have all had a wonderful weekend and found some time for fun.  

 

I had my first attempt at homemade pasta sauce, and it was delicious. In my family, we have                  
enjoyed some wonderful time together, watching movies, playing games and reading. 

 

Remember as we all adjust to living together in new ways, it is important to slow down, be kind to                    
each other and try some new things. Make whatever is your new normal, just right for you.  

 
Again we are so appreciative of the emails of support we have been receiving and we hope that you too                    

will find comfort in these email updates, knowing that we are, and will continue to be, right there with you. 

 

He waka eke noa - We’re all in this together. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at ​amandab@rutherfordprimary.school.nz 

 

 

 

Nga mihi nui 

Amanda Bennett 

Acting Principal 
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